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All Muncie Optimum pumps/motors are currently going through an 
in-line change.  Back in 2016, additional business opportunities 
requested that the case drain port on all Optimum shaft end covers 
be changed from SAE -4 to SAE -6. 
 
Rather than having two sets of shaft end covers, it was decided to 
go with the SAE -6 size case drain port across the board.  This will 
prevent any mix ups, confusion and or manufacturing delays. 
 
At the time this change was implemented, our inventory levels of 
the SAE -4 port size end covers were quite high and rather than 
create any confusion, we held off making this announcement.  
These inventory levels have since been or will shortly be used up 
and you will now begin to see covers with the SAE -6 case drain 
port. 
 
The cover part numbers will not change and all of our literature is 
currently being updated to reflect this new port size. 
 
 


